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Description

“The Phantom of the Opera” Broadway musical extends its run

Broadway Musical “The Phantom of the Opera” extended its closing date until April 16, 2022. The
decision was made after an unexpected increase in ticket sales, with $2.2 million in sales last week
alone. This comes as a surprise after the initial announcement of the show’s closure in February due to
declining ticket sales.

Increased Sales Leads to Extended Run

After initially announcing that the show would be closing in February due to declining ticket sales, the
unexpected bolster in sales and a busy Thanksgiving week led to the decision to extend the run until
April 16, 2022. The show’s producer, Cameron Mackintosh, expressed his amazement at the response
to the show’s ending, stating that almost everything available for sale has been sold out.

35th Anniversary Celebration

The musical, which will celebrate its 35th anniversary in January, continues to attract audiences with its
music by famed composer Andrew Lloyd Webber. The show, directed by Hal Prince, won seven Tony
Awards in 1988 and is the longest-running show in Broadway history.

Quotes from Mackintosh and Relevant Statistics

According to The New York Times, Cameron Mackintosh, the show’s producer, expressed his surprise
at the phenomenal response to the show’s closing. Additionally, the unexpected increase in sales, with
$2.2 million in sales last week, has contributed to the decision to extend the show’s run. This
information supports the decision to extend the run of the Broadway musical “The Phantom of the
Opera.”
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The unexpected bolster in ticket sales and a busy Thanksgiving week has led to the decision to extend
the run of the “Phantom of the Opera” on Broadway. With plans to celebrate its 35th anniversary in
January, the musical continues to attract audiences with its timeless music and captivating storyline.

Ringkasan

Berita mengenai musikal “The Phantom of the Opera” di Broadway yang sebelumnya diumumkan akan
ditutup pada bulan Februari karena penurunan penjualan tiket, namun akhirnya diperpanjang hingga
bulan April. Peningkatan penjualan tiket yang tak terduga dan minggu Thanksgiving yang sibuk
membantu musikal ini meraih penjualan sebesar $2,2 juta minggu lalu. Dalam perayaan ulang tahun
ke-35 bulan Januari, musikal ini akan terus berlanjut. Bagaimana pendapat Anda tentang pementasan
ini? Apakah Anda berencana untuk menontonnya? Ayo bagikan pendapat Anda di kolom komentar!
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